

Superintendent's Report

Dr. Will Hoffman, Superintendent

April 23, 2021

IN THIS ISSUE:

- MHS FFA Envirothon Team Takes First Place
- Kindergarten Registration Successful
- · MHS Teacher Recognized
- Fifth Graders Transitioning to MMS

DATES TO REMEMBER:

04/26/21 Board Meeting Central Support

Closed 5:00 PM Work 5:30 PM Open 6:00 PM

Attachments:

Madison County Schools

Mission



The students of Madison County Schools will have meaningful experiences and valuable academic preparation to ensure a brighter future.

MHS FFA Envirothon Team Takes First Place: Congratulations to



our Madison FFA Enivrothon team! They placed FIRST at the State FFA Envirothon contest this past Friday and are State Champions! Team members Sarah Landers, Wayne Landers, Alyssa Schoof and Christian Parker will represent the whole state of North Carolina in the National FFA Natural Resource contest

this fall at the National FFA Convention! This is the first time, in the 40 plus year history, a team from Madison FFA has won both the Area 1 and FFA Division of the State Envirothon Contest. FFA is Making It Happen with Envirothon competition!

Kindergarten Registration Successful: This week our three elementary schools held registration for the 2021-2022

kindergarten class. Administrators and teachers were excited to welcome the





children and families to their schools. Our teachers and instructional assistants spent time

getting to know the students, visiting the classrooms and sharing information with the families.

MHS Teacher Recognized: Congratulations "Coach" Ronald Tipton as

Madison County Schools' Extraordinary Exceptional Teacher for Spring 2021! Coach Tipton teaches Occupational Course of Study at Madison High School. He also serves as the varsity men's baseball coach. Coach Tipton has been with Madison County for 9 years, serving as a teacher, coach, mentor, and friend. Coach Tipton will be recognized at the state level by the EC Division of the Department of Public Instruction.



Fifth Graders Transitioning to MMS: Mars Hill Elementary Schools'



fifth grade students participated in a Zoom meeting this week with middle school administrators, teachers and students. The fifth graders had the opportunity to ask questions and hear details about the middle school schedule and classes. The students are excited about the transition to middle school for the 2021-2022 in August.